DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
DIVISION OF WATERSHED MANAGEMENT

REVISION TO THE UPPER DELAWARE WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT PLAN
TAKE NOTICE that on  StP 141

Water Quality Planning Act, N.J.S.A.58:11A-1 et seq, and the Statewide Water Quality
Management Planning rules, N.J.A.C. 7:15-3.5, a revision to the Upper Delaware Water

, pursuant to the provisions of the

Quality Management Plan was adopted by the Department. This revision updates the
Township of Greenwich and the Town of Phillipsburg Wastewater Management Plans to
add the existing Quaker City Motor Parts/NAPA mini-mall in Greenwich Township on
Block 24, Lot 3.01 (approximately 4.1 acres) to the Township of Greenwich sewer
service area that is served by the Town of Phillipsburg Sewage Treatment Plant, in
accordance with a Judicial Consent Order that was filed with the Superior Court of New
Jersey on March 19, 2004. The existing mini-mall has a failed on-site septic system
that will be abandoned upon connection of the mini-mall (projected wastewater flow of

3840 gallons per day) to the public sewer system.
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VLawrence J. Béier, Director
Division of Watershed Management
Department of Environmental Protection
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